Phyllis Corbiere

= = =
From: Eric Germain <egermain2008@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 9:15 AM
To: Phyllis Corbiere
Subject: Re: Letter to Council

RE: County Water Line Connection
Eric Germain
SE-25-57-9-W4 (57402-RR90)

Attention County of ST.Paul administration and council,

We are planning to complete our connection to the Armistice Road water line.

As previously approved and paid for, our vault, meter and cc valve are all existing and ready for connection.

I am now requesting the permission of the county to allow me to trench in the line from the valve up to our
property.

We would be installing approximately a 1/2 mile of line along the west side of RR90 heading North from TWP
574.

Actual location of line to be determined by site visit with Brian Bespalko and myself.

This had previously been approved by Leo Demmoisac, but | would like to ensure approval from current
administration.

Best Regards,
Eric Germain
Cell:(780-210-9451)

From: Phyllis Corbiere <pcorbiere@county.stpaul.ab.ca>
Sent: May 7, 2019 5:50 PM

To: egermain2008 @hotmail.com

Subject: FW: Letter to Council

Hi Eric — as discussed, please provide me with a letter requesting to put the water line in the County Road
Allowance. Thanks



